
Dear SA National in Zimbabwe, 
 
SA Club – Zimbabwe, in the last couple of years SA Nationals farming in Zimbabwe formed a body to represent their 
interests in Zimbabwe.  This resulted in SA Nationals in SA and Zimbabwe contacting us for information for 
investment opportunities, schools, accommodation, visas, services –transport etc. to mention a few.  We also 
realized that as SA Nationals in Zimbabwe we are not organized to market ourselves in any proper way.  In a “club” 
form we can market ourselves and become part of the investment drive that is taking place in Zimbabwe, we can 
also provide a service to our members – assisting from work permits to applying for business licenses, use the SA 
Embassy to our benefit and stay in touch with SA through social events.  
 
To get started we will need very basic information from you and your help to track down fellow SA Nationals in 
Zimbabwe.  At this stage we have 540 SA Nationals on our data base and believe this could grow to 5 000. Once you 
register you will receive a news letter on the progress, at a later stage this “Club” will be formed officially and a 
committee will be elected.   
 
Please send the following information to this email address :  saclub.zimbabwe@gmail.com  
 

Description Your Details Please 

RSA ID No.   

Name & Surname   

Email Address   

Tel. No   

City   

Business / Occupation   

Residential City   

 
 
Every email received will be acknowledged, please help us by forwarding this email to every SA citizen in Zimbabwe. 
 
Please feel free to contact any of the following persons for more information : 
 
Rudolph De Wet 
rudolph.dewet@gmail.com 
091 223 3312 
071 221 6062 
Didi van Vuuren 
Didi.vv@gmail.com 
091 233 8499 
Louis Uys 
louisuys@zol.co.zw 
091 322 2607 
Louis Fick 
lfick@cfuzim.org 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The “SA Club” 
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